
Mohamed Egal replied (Wed, 24 May 2023 at 6:05 AM) 

To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

External Email 

 

Hello Tabatha, Thank you for your assistance in amending my PDC filings. Here is what I have 

done: 

Added both organization/businesses in my F1 as required and with the specific period of 

reporting. • The WA State for-profit corporation Somali Community Seniors Center, Inc from 

7/14/20 – present • The WA State non-profit corporation Perihelion Community Solutions from 

8/8/22 – present  

 

Both of these organizations have not provided any services to the target audience or earned any 

income for the last 3 years. As mentioned in our conversation, Hawa Egal isn’t my spouse; we 

divorced almost 25 years ago. Regarding my adult children, they live in the city of SeaTac with 

their spouses and children. I have one child living with me and he doesn’t fall in the PDC 

reportable requirements.  

 

 

Again, thank you for your support. 

 

 

Mohamed Egal.  
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